
From:
To:
Subject: Letter of Comment -
Date: June 29, 2017 11:01:16 AM

Original Message-----
From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-11-17 9:28 PM
To: registrar
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-11

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
Doug Rogers

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
Hydro One having the nerve to ask for yet another increase is absolutely disgusting. Especially in light
of the Liberal govts promise to reduce hydro costs. The liberal govt is absolutely ruining peoples lives
who work in the private sector and pensioners like myself on a fixed income....until hydro one executive
salaries are reduced to private sector average salaries let hydro one find the money by reducing their
own costs before automatically asking for rate increases the people of Ontario can no longer afford.
Hydro One executives need to be outright fired and new ones hired at a fraction of executive salaries
now being paid. For once OEB do the right thing for the people of Ontario and turn this request down.

-- Attachment --
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